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Chandler, Jason 
Clare Norman 
IFC drawings 

Re the list of IFC drawings I supplied to you, I'm advised now that BBS have instructed SOS not to issues copies of the 

IFC drawings to TIE, if this is the case I'd like to understand why and we will take up directly with BBS. The contract 
prescribes that you will be paid your incentivisation bonus on successfully meeting the IFC date, to prove this we 

need to see a copy of the drawing in our docbase as proof that you have achieved same, without which no payment 

can be made. 

I'd be grateful if you could look into this and advise. 

Many thanks 

jim 
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